University of Maryland, Baltimore
Center for Interprofessional Education

Request for Sustaining Funds

The Center for Interprofessional Education advances UMB’s vision for preparing all University students to provide high-quality, affordable health care and human services with a team-based model. The Center’s directors recognize that often faculty and staff engage in interprofessional learning opportunities that are in addition to their assigned workloads within their respective Schools. 
Annually, the Center will accept proposals for sustaining funds that support these interprofessional learning activities and will fund up to five (5) proposals. If selected for funding, the Center will provide up to $10,000 annually for two (2) years with the option for renewal pending the level of student involvement during the previous years of funding.   
The deadline for applying for 2022-2023 is Friday, July 22, 2022. If funded, the Center requires that the interprofessional learning activity will be included in the Center’s online inventory which will be launched in summer of 2022. 

Title of Initiative:
Amount of Funds Requested Annually:
Date Submitted:

Primary Applicant Information
	Full Name:
	Credentials:
	Institution/School:
	Email Address:
	Telephone Number:

Contributor Information
	Same information as above


· Description of the Initiative
· Purpose and Objectives (Past and Future)
· Abstract – will be used to publicize project
· How initiative will advance UMB’s efforts to meet IPEC Competencies: 
· Short Term Outcomes
· Long Term Outcomes
· Roles and Responsibilities of Contributing Faculty
· Outline of Initiative
· Plan for Evaluation and Dissemination
· Plan for Sustainability
· Implementation Timeline (Past and Future)
· Budget and Justification
· Other Funding Sources and Amount of Support
· References for Project
· Support Letter from Primary Applicant Supervisor

Please email the completed application as an attachment to Eugena Ferguson at eugena.ferguson@umaryland.edu.

